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500 International Students Attend Orientation  
 

【Qi-shao Zhang, Tamsui Campus Report】The Office of International and

Cross Strait Affairs received the TKU international students on September

9th in the Student Activity Center for the 2015-16 International Student

Orientation. There were around 500 international students in attendance as

well as the three university vice presidents, and administrators and

directors  of  the  office  of  international  and  academic  affairs.  Vice

President of International Affairs, Wan-chin Tai, utilized both English

and Chinese to address the students, expressing gratitude and best wishes

for the road ahead. Graduate student of Asian Studies from Sweden, Eddie,

stated, “It’s been really exciting meeting all of the international

students. I really appreciate this unique and special time.”
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